
From: Nathan Hoover

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: opposition to a new span

Date: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 6:32:01 AM

Attachments:

To whom it may concern:
 
 
I read in this morning's Oregonian that three councilors oppose the immediate 
construction of a new span crossing the Columbia River, instead favoring a toll 
that will cut congestion, raise revenues for necessary upgrades, and provide the 
time needed to gather additional information regarding the Columbia Crossing 
project.  Thank you to these councilors for their sound judgement and insightful 
stance; they have my full support.
 
Nathan Hoover
1129 SW Washington St.
Portland, OR
503-227-2858
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